
From: The Maintenance/Custodial Department: 
 
Since our last report, we have received our usual daily work orders and have also addressed 
the following: 
 
Removed the (21) year old water heater from the Tiger Gym girls dressing area that has been 
non-functional for much too long and replaced with an energy efficient gas water heater to 
accommodate the girls showers and their lavatories. 

New shower curtains are being made for the (9) girl's shower stalls. 

Old paint is being scrapped off the shower stall tile that is revealing an attractive and very clean 
look to the stalls. 

A new laundry/mop sink installed in the girls dressing area. 
  
The ice machine and kitchen sink room off the side of the gym entrance is being reconfigured to 
allow for much need additional space as this area is being used as a basketball game 
concession area. 

The Tiger Gym boy's dressing room/shower water heater has been repaired and is now 
supplying heated water to the boy's showers. 

We were able to clean out a major sewer line blockage from the Tiger Gym to the sewer main 
tie in.  A high pressure water jet sewer machine had to be used on this blockage. 

Another gas shut down from a broken gas main required the relighting of every standing pilot 
type gas appliance campus wide.  
 
Amanda Sims from our department was able to complete the installation of (54) new pull down 
window shades in the High School Annex. 

We have adjusted our custodial work load to cover the retirement of Mary Hernandez. Mary was 
the High School Annex custodian.  

Inspected and listed all needed repairs to the Tiger Baseball and Tigerette Softball field as it 
pertains to the restrooms and concession area.  Much needed repairs are underway. 

Thank you, 

Steve Giblin 
Maintenance/Custodial Supervisor 
Brackett I.S.D. 
 


